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Meeting Minutes - #219
December 08, 2021
Meeting conducted online via Zoom

Meeting Agenda:

12:00 pm – Business meeting called to order by Rose Rodriguez
12:15 pm – Presentation: Getting Started with Embodied Carbon
1:15 pm – Adjourn

Item 1 – October Meeting Minutes
· Minutes were approved.
Item 2 – Treasurer’s Report – Joe Sharkey
· The main member organization has a balance of $106,000 and the YMG has roughly $6,100.
· The organization is considering establishing a scholarship fund. 
Item 3 – Awards Commitee – Joe Spaziani

· Deadline for project submission is Friday December 17th
· The committee is still seeking scholarships
Item 4 – SE3 Committee: Jennifer Greenwalt
· The committee has decided to do a book club. The book will be “The Color of Law”. 

Item 6 – Today’s Topic – “Meeting the Needs of our Architectural Clients” – A Panel Discussion
Program --- 
· The panelists were Steven Spurlock with Quinn Evans, Peter Bater with Ayers Saint Gross, John Tingley with EYP
· Questions included –

· What can structural engineers do to stand out to architects. 

· How can engineers better tailor their contracts to fall in line with the architect or owner?

· For private sector work, how much leeway do you have to select consultants or do developers typically dictate that to you?

· Higher insurance requirements are becoming more and more common. Do architects know what is driving this?
· The floor was open to questions at the end. 

“STRUCTURAL ENGINEERS WORKING TOGETHER TO IMPROVE THE BUSINESS OF STRUCTURAL ENGINEERING”
"Structural Engineers Working Together To Improve the Business Of Structural Engineering”
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